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AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 
 
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
Dr. Sally McRorie, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs at 
Florida State University, will provide an update on a review of engineering programs in 
the State University System that require more than 120 credit hours for a baccalaureate 
degree. 
 
Additionally, Mr. Bryan Anderson, a student at Florida A&M University; Ms. Anna 
Mills, a student at Florida State University; and Mr. Bryan Mahoney,  Vice President & 
CoE  Leader, St. Augustine Aircraft Integration Center of Excellence, Northrop 
Grumman, will provide their perspectives on the current state undergraduate 
engineering programs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Supporting Documentation Included:  None 
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